
Sue Howell 

I work within the SEN department, not just with VI students. 

My role involves adapting resources for the students (when 
not on cover), and supporting them in lessons when 
necessary. I do enjoy my role within the department in general 
but working with the VI students is very rewarding as it means 
they can access the school curriculum the same as everyone 
else. This makes them feel better about themselves because 
they don't feel that they are really different from the rest of their 
group.  I also attend VI training courses and I'm attempting to 

learn Braille (it's not easy). I'm proud of all three students as they achieve well. 

 


